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Aedan’s Danish Adventure 

Hi again, this is Aedan Clarke, writing from Udby, Denmark. I have swapped families 

and am now about 20 minutes out of Holbæk. A lot has happened since the last 

BeaverTale. We had the last get-together with all of the exchange students. It was very 

fun, and we had a very good time. It was actually hosted at my school, so it was super 

easy to get there. 
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The winter exchange students have 

arrived. They are mostly from 

Argentina, Australia and New 

Zealand, but there are some others 

too. The past winter students have 

gone home, and some people are 

missing them a lot.  

 

 

Christmas in Denmark was 

amazing! They have a lot of cool 

traditions, such as real candles on 

trees, dancing around those trees, 

and trying to find an almond in rice 

pudding by eating it! I’m going to 

make the rice pudding when I am 

back because it is so good. I just had 

my first American football 

tournament. We didn’t do so well 

because our quarterback cancelled 

the day of, but everyone had a blast! 

 

I swap families again on March 

16th, which will put me in a town 

that is even further from Holbæk.  

 

 

 

 

I am registered for the Eurotour, which is an 18 day trip in a bus with a whole bunch of 

other exchange students where we go to 8 different countries. I am very excited for it, and 

also some other plans I have with other exchange students, such as a castle trip in 2 weeks 

where I will be sleeping in a castle for 1 night with some of my good friends.  
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Well, that’s all I have for this report! 

 

Tak for i dag! 

 

Vi ses, 
 

Aedan  
 


